Photography Regulations For
Central Church Weddings

The name, address and phone number of your official wedding photographer should be made
available to the church office on the Wedding Planner sheet. Please discuss the information
on this card with your photographer to insure that he/she is aware of our photography
regulations in the church and chapel.

. Flash photography is NOT allowed during the wedding service, either by the official
photographer or the wedding guests. Flash photography detracts from the solemn nature
of the religious ceremony for the wedding party and the guests.

. Video cameras and non-flash photography will be permitted in the balcony, but no
additional lighting will be allowed.

The photographer is not permitted to move beyond the last pew prior to and during the
ceremony.

One hour will be allotted following the wedding service for photographs to be taken in the
church or the chapel.

. If you are providing your guests with a wedding program, we would recommend that you
include a statement that “No flash photography is permitted during the wedding service.”

. A photographer’s notebook will be available in both the church and chapel; we would request
that the wedding photographer sign in prior to the wedding. He/she may also attach a
business card for future reference.

Floral Regulations

. Flowers must be delivered at least one hour before the wedding ceremony.

. All corsages and boutonnieres should be marked with name or title (e.g. groom, aunt,
etc.)

. Defacement of the buildings or furniture is prohibited.
. Floral and pew decorations are to be attached with non-damaging clips or elastic bands.

. The bridal party is responsible for the removal of flowers and decorations immediately
following the ceremony.
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